September 18, 2019

To: Baldwin County Commissioners:

Dear Commissioners,

The 68" AAA Gun Battalion is celebrating it’s 32" annual reunion on October 17" thru the 20",
which I am hosting ate Gulf State Park at the Lodge.

I am requesting transportation from the Lodge in Gulf Shores Park, for the Veterans and their
families, to 33599 County Road 112 in Gateswood, Al. also known as the Waters Homestead, for a
cookout and bird show.. Two buses will be needed.

The 68" AAA Gun Battalion’s rich history includes that of being the first Unit of the United States
Army to be alerted for deployment after the outbreak of the Korean Conflict, as well as playing the
instrumental part in the strategic advancement of our troops and also being the first Unit to use
various types of artillery during the conflict. The members of the Battalion have generously
contributed their energy to a productive society steadfastly fulfilling their obligations towards their
fellow man while bringing honor upon themselves and the country they served.

Your help in showing our Baldwin County hospitality in this event will be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

AL LR —
Herbert B. Waters

- 16550 N. Pine Grove Rd.
Bay Minette, Al. 36507

Ph. # 251-937-5771



